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COBB COUNTY SUSPECT WANTED  

FOR INSURANCE FRAUD 
 

ATLANTA – Agents with the Department of Insurance’s Criminal Investigations Division are currently searching 

for information regarding the whereabouts of Zafirah Ali-Bey, 28, of Marietta, Georgia. Ali-Bey is wanted on 3 

counts of Insurance Fraud.  

 

“The suspect was last seen in Marietta, but our agents believe she could be hiding out anywhere in the metro area,” 

said Insurance Commissioner John F. King. “If you have any information on the whereabouts of this individual, 

please call our Criminal Investigations Division at 404-640-0454.”  

 

Ali-Bey is accused of forging three medical receipts which she provided to GEICO in order to fraudulently receive 

reimbursement for $8,081.49. 

 

Insurance fraud is a felony punishable by imprisonment for two to ten years, or by a fine of up to $10,000.00, or 

both. To report suspected insurance fraud, contact the Georgia Department of Insurance Criminal Investigations 

Division at 404-640-0454. Callers can choose to remain anonymous. 
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